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Comments: | am requesting you do not allow the pipeline to take any more acreage from us Oregonians. We
have already lost too much to fires. We need somewhere safe we can take our future generations to visit real
forest lands. If we need to change our existing laws and policies to allow for this, it shouldn't even be considered.
Those policies were put in place to protect our forests and they still need protecting. NO amount of money can
ever make up for the loss of our children's exposure to wilderness..



